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Atkins, Caelan

From: John Gill <john.p.gill.email@gmail.com>
Sent: 30 March 2023 20:29
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to Aquind Proposal

Categories: Consultation Respone

I wish to object to the proposal to bring an electricity supply cable from France through Portsmouth and beyond 
for  two main reasons. 
1. Britain should become self-sufficient in sustainable electricity supplies. 
2. A huge amount of environmental damage and disruption would be caused by the project. 
 Yours faithfully, 
           J.P. Gill 


